
  

 
  
To Members of the iNEER Network: 
  
Dear Friends, 
  
On behalf of the iNEER Board and the iNEER Secretariat, we send  
you warmest Season's Greetings. 
  
May the New Year be a most prosperous one for you and yours. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Tomas Cermak 
Chairman, iNEER Board 
Rector, VSB-Technical University of Ostrava 
Ostrava, Czech Republic 
  
Win Aung 
Secretary-General 
iNEER 
Potomac, MD, USA 
  
December 20, 2005 
 


